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Learning and living as children of God 
(Ephesians5:1) (You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                              28th September 2021 
 
Book Fair 14th October and 15th October 2021 
 
The PTFA have arranged for the book Fair to be open between 3.15pm and 4pm on 
Thursday and Friday on the above dates. It is always a lovely occasion to come into school 
and choose a book with your children. School is always lucky to benefit from any 
commission made.  
 
Please come along between those times above if you would like to. The Friday session 
between 3.15-4pm will be for any of you who want to revisit or those of you that couldn’t 
make the Thursday. The Friday session will run after Harvest when the children return to 
school if you miss the Thursday. 
 
Thank you PTFA for organising and running the event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs J Neveu 

 

 

 

 

 

 


